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Monday 31st October 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

I am delighted to be able to share with you the news that Miss McGurk is expecting her first baby.  We are 

all very excited for her.      

 

Miss McGurk is still very keen to remain teaching her class in school until the start of her maternity leave. 

Although it is never certain when maternity leave will start, we are currently planning for this to be just 

after the Easter holiday at the beginning of the summer term. I will keep you informed of the arrangements 

as and when they become more certain.  

 

For now, I am sure that you will join me in wishing Miss McGurk and her partner all the very best as they 

enter this new phase of their lives.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steve Mills 

Headteacher 
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